PO Box 186 « Minot, ME 04258-0156
Phone: (207)9898-2551+Fax: (207)998-4187

NFPA Letter of Compliance

Date: February 3, 2017

To: Landry & French Construction

From: Richard Smith

Re: Sprinkler System Compliance Letier

High Tech Fire Pratection has retrofitted an existing NFPA 13 sprinkler system for
(Verrifl Dana Phase 1) located at 1 Portland Square Porttand, ME. This system is in
accordance with contract # 101216-1.

High Tech Fire Protection hereby guarantees our area of work, design, materials and
workmanship to meet the requirements necessary for an approved retrofitted NFPA #13
Autornatic Fire Sprinkler Systern per State and local authority.

Sincerely,

Richard Smith

High Tech Fire Protection
207-998-2651

RSmith@htfp.me

Spectalizing in Conuereral and Resulential Fire Sprinkler Systems
Destgu - instatiation « nspection - Senvice




PO Box 2551
2257 West Broadway 1.800.370.3473
Seuth Portland, ME 04106 fax 207.879.0540 www.nerrisinc.com

February 7, 2017

Deblois Electric

Steve Morin

1033 Sabattus Street
Lewiston, Maine 04240

Subject: Verrill Dana — 1 Portland Square Renovation

Dear Steve,

As requested, I am writing to confirm the fire alarm system fire alarm adds for the above mentioned
subject, was inspected and tested and at the time of inspection the system was found to be
operational and to the best of our knowledge, met or exceeded all of the requirements as established
by the plans and specifications for the project and ali applicable codes including NFPA 72.

It was a pleasure working with you on this project. Should you have any gquestions or need
additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

%o'rb R. Pormtwine

Jon R. Portwine
Service Manager

Arivancing security, Hife safely and communications




